
Dear Colleagues; 
We are very pleased to announce that the Korean Society of Earth and Exploration 
Geophysicists (KSEG) is organizing an “International Symposium on Geophysics 
for Discovery and Exploration” to be held at the International Convention Center 
(ICC) of Jeju Island, Korea on September 19 - 21, 2012. 

Through sponsorship of this International Symposium, the KSEG intends to 
foster international collaborations in pure and applied geophysics between our 
members and our colleagues in other geophysical societies around the world. 

For additional details and a preliminary program of the symposium, please visit 
our website: http://2012symp.seg.or.kr/.

Abstract submission: April 1 through June 30, 2012.
On-line registration deadline: August 15 (Wednesday), 2012. 
The correspondent author should pre-register before July 31 (Tuesday), 2012.

We are looking forward to your participation.

Convener:
Dr. Mutaek Lim

Vice President of Korean Society of Earth and Exploration Geophysicists

phone: +82-42-868-3157, e-mail: limmt@kigam.re.kr

Coordinators:
Dr. In-ky Cho (Program Committee) : +82-33-250-8585, choik@kangwon.ac.kr
Dr. Chan Hong Park (Financial Committee) : +82-54-780-5210, chpark@kordi.re.kr
Dr. Jong-kuk Hong (Secretariat) : +82-32-260-6213, jkhong@kopri.re.kr
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